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Israel’s Mediterranean Gas Sujata Ashwarya 2019-05-23
This book examines the internal and external
implications of Israel’s natural gas discoveries in the
Eastern Mediterranean. The nation’s changed status from
being an importer of coal and oil to that of an exporter
of natural gas has consequences not only for the energy
sector but also for the fragile geopolitics of the
region. The book: Explores the challenges and issues of
energy economics and governance; Analyses Israel’s gas
diplomacy with its neighbours in the Middle East and
North Africa and its potential positive impact on the
amelioration of the Arab-Israeli conflict; Studies how
Israel can avoid the deleterious impact of the Dutch
disease once the government’s share of the export
revenues start flowing. The author traces a consummate
picture of history, politics, and conflicts that shape
the economics of energy in Israel and its future
trajectories. A major intervention in Middle East
studies, this volume will be of great interest to
scholars and researchers of energy studies, development
studies, strategic studies, politics, diplomacy, and
international relations. It will also be of interest to
government agencies, think-tanks, and risk management
firms.
Democracy in Canada Donald J. Savoie 2019-09-02 Canada's
representative democracy is confronting important
challenges. At the top of the list is the growing
inability of the national government to perform its most
important roles: namely mapping out collective actions
that resonate in all regions as well as enforcing these
measures. Others include Parliament's failure to carry
out important responsibilities, an activist judiciary,
incessant calls for greater transparency, the media's
rapidly changing role, and a federal government
bureaucracy that has lost both its way and its standing.
Arguing that Canadians must reconsider the origins of
their country in order to understand why change is
difficult and why they continue to embrace regional
identities, Democracy in Canada explains how Canada's
national institutions were shaped by British historical
experiences, and why there was little effort to bring
Canadian realities into the mix. As a result, the scope
and size of government and Canadian federalism have
taken on new forms largely outside the Constitution.
Parliament and now even Cabinet have been pushed aside
so that policy makers can design and manage the modern
state. This also accounts for the average citizen's
belief that national institutions cater to economic
elites, to their own members, and to interest groups at
their own expense. A masterwork analysis, Democracy in
Canada investigates the forces shaping the workings of
Canadian federalism and the country's national political
and bureaucratic institutions.
The Making of the President 2016 Roger Stone 2017-01-31
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In the tradition of Theodore White’s landmark books, the
definitive look at how Donald J. Trump shocked the world
to become president From Roger Stone, a New York Times
bestselling author, longtime political adviser and
friend to Donald Trump, and consummate Republican
strategist, comes the first in-depth examination of how
Trump’s campaign tapped into the national mood to
deliver a stunning victory that almost no one saw
coming. In the early hours of November 9, 2016, one of
the most contentious, polarizing, and vicious
presidential races came to an abrupt and unexpected end
when heavily favored presidential hopeful Hillary
Clinton called Donald J. Trump to concede, shocking a
nation that had, only hours before, given little
credence to his chances. Donald Trump pulled the
greatest upset in American political history despite a
torrent of invective and dismissal of the mainstream
media. Stone, a long time Trump retainer and confidant,
gives us the inside story of how Donald Trump almost
single-handedly harnessed discontent among “Forgotten
Americans” despite running a guerrilla-style grass roots
campaign to compete with the smooth running and freespending Clinton political machine. From the start,
Trump’s campaign was unlike any seen on the national
stage—combative, maverick, and fearless. Trump’s
nomination was the hostile takeover of the Republican
party and a resounding repudiation of the failed
leadership of both parties whose policies have brought
America to the brink of financial collapse as well as
endangering our national security. Here Stone outlines
how Donald Trump skillfully ran as the anti-Open Borders
candidate as well as a supporter of American
sovereignty, and how he used the Globalist trade deals
like NAFTA to win over three of ten Bernie Sanders
supporters. The veteran adviser to Nixon, Reagan, and
Trump charts the rise of the alt-conservative media and
the end of the mainstream media monopoly on voter
impacting information dissemination. This is an
insider’s view that includes studying opposition
research into Bill, Hillary, and Chelsea Clinton’s
crimes, and the struggle by the Republican establishment
to stop Trump and how they underestimated him. Stone
chronicles Trump’s triumph in three debates where he
skillfully lowered expectation levels but skewered Mrs.
Clinton for the corruption of the Clinton Foundation,
her mishandling of government email, and her
incompetence as Secretary of State. Stone gives us the
inside word on Julian Assange, Wikileaks, Clinton
campaign chief John Podesta, Huma Abedin, Anthony
Weiner, Carlos Danger, Doug Band, Jeffery Epstein, and
the efforts to hide the former first lady’s infirmities
and health problems. Stone dissects the phony narrative
that Trump was in cahoots with Russian strongman
Vladimir Putin or that the e-mails released by Wikileaks
came from the Russians. The Making of the President 2016
reveals how Trump brilliantly picked at Hillary
Clinton’s weaknesses, particularly her reputation as a
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crooked insider, and ignited the passions of out-of-work
white men and women from the rust belt and beyond, at a
time when millions of Americans desperately wanted
change. Stone also reveals how and why the mainstream
media got it wrong, including how the polls were loaded
and completely misunderstood who would vote. Stone's
analysis is akin to Theodore H. White’s seminal book The
Making of the President 1960. It is both a sweeping
analysis of the trends that elected Trump as well as the
war stories of a hard-bitten political survivor who
Donald Trump called “one tough cookie."
Shaping EU Public Procurement Law Albert Sanchez-Graells
2018-09-14 The first part of the book offers a unique
reflection on enduring themes in public procurement law
such as the shaping of the scope of this regulatory
regime, the development of tighter criteria for the
exclusion of candidates and tenderers, the conduct of
qualitative selection, the consolidation of the court’s
previous approach to technical specifications, new
developments in tender evaluation, the inclusion of
contract performance clauses with a social orientation,
and, last but not least, the development of interpretive
guidance concerning several aspects of the procurement
remedies regime. The book shows that the period
2015–2017 has been an interesting and rather intense
period for the development of EU public procurement law,
where the CJEU has not only consolidated some parts of
its long-standing procurement case law but also
introduced significant innovations that can create
future challenges for the consistency of this regulatory
regime. The first part of the book concludes with some
thoughts on some of the salient aspects of this recent
episode of silent reform of EU public procurement law
through CJEU case law. The second part of the book
contains the essential excerpts of forty-one
chronologically ordered judgments issued by the CJEU in
the period 2015–2017, which have been selected because
they either raise new issues or important matters of
public procurement law. Each of the selected judgments
is followed by an exhaustive and critical in-depth
analysis, highlighting and providing insight into its
legal and practical issues and consequences. An
exhaustive subject-index offers the reader quick and
easy access to the case law treated in this book. This
unique book, a ‘must-have’ reference work for judges and
courts of all EU Member States and candidate countries
and academics and legal professionals who are active in
the field of procurement law, will also be valuable for
law libraries and law schools across the world and for
law students who focus their research and studies on EU
law.
The Supreme Court of Pennsylvania John J. Hare
2018-01-25 Established in 1684, over a century before
the Commonwealth, Pennsylvania’s Supreme Court is the
oldest appellate court in North America. This balanced,
comprehensive history of the Court examines over three
centuries of legal proceedings and cases before the
body, the controversies and conflicts with which it
dealt, and the impact of its decisions and of the case
law its justices created Introduced by constitutional
scholar Ken Gormley, this volume describes the Supreme
Court’s structure and powers and focuses at length on
the Court’s work in deciding notable cases of
constitutional law, civil rights, torts, criminal law,
labor law, and administrative law. Through three
sections, “The Structure and Powers of the Supreme
Court,” “Decisional Law of the Supreme Court,” and
“Reporting Supreme Court Decisions,” the contributors
address the many ways in which the Court and its
justices have shaped life and law in Pennsylvania and
beyond. They consider how it has adjudicated new and
complex issues arising from some of the most notable
events and tragedies in American history, including the
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struggle for religious liberty in colonial Pennsylvania,
the Revolutionary War, slavery, the Johnstown Flood, the
Homestead Steel Strike and other labor conflicts, both
World Wars, and, more recently, the dramatic rise of
criminal procedural rights and the expansion of tort
law. Featuring an afterword by Chief Justice Saylor and
essays by leading jurists, deans, law and history
professors, and practicing attorneys, this fair-minded
assessment of the Court is destined to become a
criterion volume for lawmakers, scholars, and anyone
interested in legal history in the Keystone State and
the United States.
The New EU Judiciary Emmanuel Guinchard 2016-12-15 The
Court of Justice of the European Union (CJEU) has
started to implement what is arguably the most signi
cant set of reforms since the Nice Treaty, with notably
the doubling of the number of judges at the General
Court and the disappearance of the Civil Service
Tribunal. Controversies surrounding the process and
outcomes of the reforms called for a broader re ection
on the European Courts and the way they cope with old
and new challenges. To this end, this volume brings
together junior and seasoned academics and practitioners
to take stock of the various aspects of these reforms
and the overall functioning of the EU Judiciary, from
comparative, ‘insider’, and ‘outsider’ perspectives.
Broadening and deepening our understanding of the
reorganisation of the EU Judiciary, the contributors
offer incisive analyses of reforms and evolutions,
including: – a critical appraisal of the reform process
and the role and powers of the CJEU; – implications of
the reforms for the Court of Justice and the General
Court; – lessons from the practice of the now dismantled
Civil Service Tribunal; – a re ection on the future Uni
ed Patent Court; – an evaluation of the role of the
CJEU’s members and staffs and their selection; – an
insider’s perspective into the workings of the repeat
players (Legal Services of the European Commission and
of the European Parliament) and the parties’ lawyers; –
an assessment of the procedural reforms before the Court
of Justice and the General Court with a speci c focus on
the PPU; – the unfolding and impact of the digital
revolution (e-Curia) on the CJEU; – the challenges of
the languages regime and legal reasoning before the
CJEU. Comparative perspectives elucidate speci c
judiciary reforms across Europe, including detailed
analyses of developments at the European Court of Human
Rights, the French Conseil Constitutionnel, and the
Supreme Court of the United Kingdom. As a timely
assessment of the effects of recent reforms on the EU
Courts’ decision-making practices, roles, and
identities, and more broadly on the legitimacy of the EU
and its institutions as a whole, this book is
unparalleled. It will be of great value to practitioners
engaged in EU litigation, scholars of European law and
policymakers at EU institutions, and all those
interested in judicial process and reform.
Truth Equality Justice Alan Bowers 2021-06-02 TRUTH
EQUALITY JUSTICEIs a chronological report revealing the
INJUSTICE encountered by ordinary citizens attempting to
right the wrongs created by Government and associated
bodies.We are all encouraged at an early stage in our
lives, to believe and accept that the actions and advice
by experienced and learned people is there for
everyone's benefit. However, we learn by experience as
we progress through life; that, it is not always the
case.This document describes the obstacles encountered
by an ordinary man and others; in their fight to protect
their homes from having "e;Rights of Way"e; imposed upon
them.Many ordinary people have experienced horrendous
distress, and financial burden in their endeavors to
obtain JUSTICE. Some have had to endure life changing
experiences including: Suicide, Mental breakdowns, loss
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of property and bankruptcy.Many have sought help and
advice through the JUDICIAL SYSTEM, only to find that
there are those who derive pleasure out of causing
distress and financial burden to others; and are not
prepared to admit their wrong doings.Many people, and
oganisations believe that if you ignore the problem, it
will go away. There are also those who use financial
costs to prevent them from being exposed.Please read and
understand the contents of this document and make your
own judgement concerning the "e;Rights and Wrongs"e; in
our society now.You are free to issue any comments you
wish to make!
US Health: A Failed System: Liaropoulos, Lykourgos
2016-10-29 Health has been one of the most frequent
issues arising in the Social Policy debate for the last
60 or more years. The answers given vary according to
political ideology, economic expediency, and the moral
standing of individuals and society. The sources of
funding are essentially two: either the individual
directly, or a larger group acting on his behalf. In the
second case, we have two main categories. The individual
is either covered by private for-profit insurance, or by
a public insurance scheme financed by mandatory
employment contributions and/or by taxes on income
and/or wealth. The economic implications of each form of
health insurance are immense—for individuals, employers,
the government, and for the economy as a whole. The main
differentiation is the position of health care in the
value system of society. If health care is considered a
right, its financing must be similar to that of other
public goods or rights such as justice, national
security, personal safety, basic education, etc. At the
same time, the provision of all public goods is a public
responsibility and government is judged by how well it
measures up to this responsibility. If, on the other
hand, health care is considered a good, bought and sold
on the market, then it is up to individuals to provide
for themselves. Obviously, this fundamental issue
belongs to the sphere of politics and is up to society
to judge, according to its code of ethics. The time to
decide has come in America, somewhat belatedly, but in a
way more acute than ever. The health of individuals, but
also and mainly the economic health of the nation,
depends on the decision.
The Calcutta Gazette 1909
The Occupation of Justice David Kretzmer 2021-01-22
Judicial review by Israel's Supreme Court over actions
of Israeli authorities in the territories occupied by
Israel in 1967 is an important element in Israel's legal
and political control of these territories. The
Occupation of Justice presents a comprehensive
discussion of the Court's decisions in exercising this
review. This revised and expanded edition includes
updated material and analysis, as well as new chapters.
Inter alia, it addresses the Court's approach to its
jurisdiction to consider petitions from residents of the
Occupied Territories; justiciability of sensitive
political issues; application and interpretation of the
international law of belligerent occupation in general,
and the Fourth Geneva Convention in particular; the
relevance of international human rights law and Israeli
constitutional law; the rights of Gaza residents after
the withdrawal of Israeli forces and settlements from
the area; Israeli settlements and settlers; construction
of the separation barrier in the West Bank; security
measures, including internment, interrogation practices,
and punitive house demolitions; and judicial review of
hostilities. The study examines the inherent tension
involved in judicial review over the actions of
authorities in a territory in which the inhabitants are
not part of the political community the Court belongs
to. It argues that this tension is aggravated in the
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context of the West Bank by the glaring disparity
between the norms of belligerent occupation and the
Israeli government's policies. The study shows that
while the Court's review has enabled many individuals to
receive a remedy, it has largely served to legitimise
government policies and practices in the Occupied
Territories.
The International Human Rights Judiciary and National
Parliaments Matthew Saul 2017-10-12 Saul, Follesdal and
Ulfstein examine in detail the interplay between
national parliaments and the international human rights
judiciary.
Focus On: 100 Most Popular Real Madrid C.F. Players
Wikipedia contributors
Lawyer's Desk Book, 2017 Edition (IL) Shilling
2016-12-15 Lawyer's Desk Book is an extraordinary guide
that you can't afford to be without. Used by over
150,000 attorneys and legal professionals, this musthave reference supplies you with instant, authoritative
legal answers, without exorbitant research fees. Packed
with current, critical information, Lawyer's Desk Book
includes: Practical guidance on virtually any legal
matter you might encounter: real estate transactions,
trusts, divorce law, securities, mergers and
acquisitions, computer law, tax planning, credit and
collections, employer-employee relations, personal
injury, and more - over 75 key legal areas in all! Quick
answers to your legal questions, without having to
search stacks of material, or wade through pages of
verbiage. Key citations of crucial court cases, rulings,
references, code sections, and more. More than 1500
pages of concise, practical, insightful information. No
fluff, no filler. Just the facts you need to know. The
Lawyer's Desk Book, 2017 Edition incorporates recent
court decisions, legislation, and administrative
rulings. Federal statutes and revised sentencing guides
covered in this edition reflect a growing interest in
preventing terrorism, punishing terror-related crimes,
and promoting greater uniformity of sentencing. There is
also new material on intellectual property law, on
legislation stemming from corporate scandals, such as
the Sarbanes- Oxley Act, and on legislation to cut
individual and corporate tax rates, such as the Jobs and
Growth Tax Relief Reconciliation Act. Chapters are in
sections on areas including business planning and
litigation, contract and property law, and law office
issues.
Constitutional Issues of EU External Relations Law
Eleftheria Neframi 2018-10-11 Der vorliegende Band
untersucht zentrale Fragen des EUAußenwirtschaftsrechts. Im Lichte der jüngsten
Rechtsprechung werden die verfassungsrechtlichen
Grundlagen der EU neu vermessen. Die einzelnen Kapitel
untersuchen dabei das Verhältnis der spezifischen EURechtsordnung für das auswärtige Handeln zu den
verfassungsrechtlichen Grundlagen der Mitgliedsstaaten.
How International Law Works in Times of Crisis George
Ulrich 2019-09-19 For some time, the word 'crisis' has
been dominating international political discourse. But
this is nothing new. Crisis has always been part of the
discipline of international law. History indeed shows
that international law has developed through reacting to
previous experiences of crisis, reflecting an agreement
on what it takes to avoid their repetition. However,
human society evolves and challenges existing rules,
structures, and agreements. International law is
confronted with questions as to the suitability of the
existing legal framework for new stages of development.
Ulrich and Ziemele here bring together an expert group
of scholars to address the question of how international
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law confronts crises today in terms of legal thought,
rule-making, and rule-application. The editors have
characterized international law and crisis discourse as
one of a dialectical nature, and have grouped the
articles contained in the volume under four main themes:
security, immunities, sustainable development, and
philosophical perspectives. Each theme pertains to an
area of international law which at the present moment in
time is subject to notable challenges and confrontations
from developments in human society. The surprising
general conclusion which emerges is that, by and large,
the international legal system contains concepts,
principles, rules, mechanisms and formats for addressing
the various developments that may prima facie seem to
challenge these very same elements of the system. Their
use, however, requires informed policy decisions.
Law and Economics of Public Procurement Reforms Gustavo
Piga 2017-10-03 Appropriate laws and regulations are
essential tools to direct the action of procurers toward
the public good and avoid corruption and misallocation
of resources. Common laws and regulations across
regions, nations and continents potentially allow for
the further opening of markets and ventures to newcomers
and new ideas to satisfy public demand. Law and
Economics of Public Procurement Reforms collects the
original contributions related to the new European Union
Directives approved in 2014 by the EU Parliament. They
are of both economists and lawyers, and have been
presented in a manner that allows for exchanges of views
and "real time" interaction. This book features, for
each section, an introductory exchange between two
experts of different disciplines, made up of a series of
sequential interactions between an economist and a
lawyer, which enriches the liveliness of the debate and
improve the mutual understanding between the two
professions. Four sections characterize this book:
Supporting social considerations via public procurement;
Green public procurement; Innovation through innovative
partnerships; and Lots - The Economic and Legal
Challenges of Centralized Procurement. These themes have
current relevance of the new European Public Procurement
Directives. Written by an impressive array of experts in
their respected fields, this volume is of great
importance to practitioners who work in the field of EU
public procurement in the Member States of the EU, as
well as academics and students who study public finance,
public policy and regulation.
The Margins of Discretion in Transnational
Administrative Acts Kathrin Hamenstädt 2022-05-05 This
book analyses the expulsion of delinquent foreigners and
their exclusion from the territory through a comparative
lens. The book begins with a vertical perspective,
focusing on the effects of European standards on the law
of expulsion and entry bans in Germany and the
Netherlands, and the law regulating deportation from the
United Kingdom. It explores how these countries use
their margin of discretion, granted by European law, to
solve the societal, political and legal challenges that
are posed by delinquent foreigners. Moreover, it
highlights the similarities, convergences and
differences between these countries' approaches to the
topic. Subsequently, the book adopts a horizontal
perspective by focusing on the effects of national
decisions on other states, thereby addressing
transnational administrative acts. National expulsion
decisions and entry bans can be given effect throughout
European countries, with the consequence that other
states are in principle obliged to enforce them by
refusing foreigners access to their territory. This
obligation arises despite the fact that expulsion
decisions and entry bans are adopted on the basis of
diverging national provisions. Even though the margin of
discretion of national decision makers has already been
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limited, the remaining differences call for further
recommendations, which are put forward in this book.
Experiments in International Adjudication Ignacio de la
Rasilla 2019-03-28 Examines many seminal experiments in
international adjudication and the origins of several
major existing international courts.
Nigerian Yearbook of International Law 2017 Chile EboeOsuji 2018-05-12 This book is the inaugural edition of
the Nigerian Yearbook of International Law. The Yearbook
is a necessary and timely publication that provides a
forum for critical discourse on developments in
international law, particularly where this has relevance
for Nigeria, Africa and its people including those in
the diaspora. The articles in this first volume explore
topics under the following themes: International Law and
Regional Systems, Contemporary Challenges/Emerging
Issues, Criminal Law and Natural Resources/Environmental
Law. There is also a section, which provides a
comprehensive review of key decisions in African and
International Courts/Tribunals. Contributors to this
edition are international law jurists from across the
world, including eminent judges of international
tribunals, leading academics and an international
diplomat.
The New York Daily Tribune Index 1894
The implementation of judgments of the European Court of
Human Rights Council of Europe 2018-01-17 Delays in
implementing the Court’s judgments, lack of political
will in certain states parties, attempts to discredit
the Court... In ratifying the European Convention on
Human Rights, the signatory states accept the Court’s
jurisdiction and authority and “undertake to abide by
the final judgment of the Court in any case to which
they are parties” (Article 46 of the Convention). While
certain member states have made real progress in
implementing the judgments of the European Court of
Human Rights, some others face serious structural and
political problems forming real “pockets of resistance”
that delay or prevent the execution of judgments. The
Committee of Ministers is still supervising the
execution of some 10 000 judgments, although they are
not all at the same stage of implementation. This
publication highlights the difficulties in implementing
certain judgments encountered in the 10 countries which
have the highest number of non-implemented judgments
against them (Italy, the Russian Federation, Turkey,
Ukraine, Romania, Hungary, Greece, Bulgaria, the
Republic of Moldova and Poland). It also analyses
judgments whose execution raises complex political
issues.
Freedom of Religion. A Comparative Law Perspective
Grzegorz Blicharz 2019 Freedom of Religion. A
Comparative Law Perspective consists of five chapters,
looking at freedom of religion, particularly the display
of religious symbols, in Poland, Italy, Hungary, and the
United States. It provides a concise and very insightful
look into the legal regimes of four nations, allowing
reader to get a solid comparative view of public
religious displays in these countries. Each chapter has
sufficient depth and overall this edited volume will be
a useful resource to scholars and jurists in this area.
Dr. James C. Phillips, Stanford University’s
Constitutional Law Center The presented volume leads to
an in-depth reflection on the issue of the display of
religious symbols in the public sphere, which is widely
discussed today. Most of the articles prove that
secularism of the contemporary state ruled by law
targets Christian symbolism (cross, cradle, the
Decalogue). Christian religious symbols shall always be
inscribed in the temporal order, otherwise they have no
4/7

Downloaded from www.seereerpodcast.org on October 2,
2022 by guest

chance to be displayed in the public sphere. In this
way, the rights of Catholic believers, as one of the
dominant religious groups, are restricted in the name of
the protection of religious and areligious minorities.
As a result, the aim is to bring about the actual
equality of all religions and – ultimately – the final
removal of the Christian tradition from Western culture.
Against this background, Polish (as well as Hungarian
and Italian) judicial decisions present a different
approach, which – as the authors of the volume prove –
presents a position in favour of the presence of
religious symbolism in the public sphere. The
multifaceted evaluation of the inconsistency, casuistry
and nuance of the jurisprudence of the US Supreme Court
is extremely creative and interesting. It allows to
conclude that the jurisprudence of the US Supreme Court,
which usually limits the presence of religious symbols
in the public forum, has not yet become universally
binding. The pluralism of philosophical and religious
attitudes still constitutes the axiological core of
American democracy. Prof. dr hab. Andrzej Dziadzio,
Jagiellonian University in Kraków
The Role of International Human Rights Law in the
Professionalization of Public Administration SUN Yi
2016-06-27
Dysfunction Dennis McConaghy 2017-01-21 #1 Calgary
Herald Bestseller An investigation of the history and
demise of the most controversial North American energy
infrastructure project. In 2015, President Barack Obama
denied approval for TransCanada’s Keystone XL pipeline,
which would have carried crude oil from the Canadian oil
sands to the U.S. Gulf Coast, providing great economic
benefit to Canada. Over seven years of regulatory
process, environmental activism, and media attention,
the project had become infamous, a cause célèbre for
North America’s ENGO movement and a test of Obama’s bona
fides in the face of global climate change risk. As one
of TransCanada’s senior executive group, Dennis
McConaghy provides an insider’s perspective of Keystone
XL’s history and demise. How did this routine
infrastructure acquire iconic status? Why couldn’t
government and industry find some accommodation to
salvage the project? And most importantly, what must
Canada learn from Keystone XL’s demise? Can the country
find common ground between economic value and credible
carbon policy?
European Court Procedure Viktor Luszcz 2020-10-29 “More
than just another new theoretical study, this book
really is a practical and useful tool that I sincerely
recommend." From the foreword by Mr Marc van der Woude,
President of the General Court of the European Union The
new Rules of Procedure of the General Court, in force as
of 2015, as well as the reform of the General Court and
the re-establishment of a two-tier EU judiciary in
September 2016 are the last bricks in the post-Lisbon
legal structure governing litigation before the EU
Courts. This work covers the already sizeable case-law
developed after the completion of these reforms and
explains the changes in the Courts' practice entailed by
them. Written by experienced EU Court and Commission
insiders, it gives a detailed and practice-oriented
overview of the whole spectrum of litigation procedure
before the EU judiciary. It also presents the entire
system of judicial avenues that enable litigants to
enforce their rights under EU law against European
institutions, Member States or private parties. The book
is thus a comprehensive reference tool for practising
lawyers and helps them present their cases effectively,
while at the same time offering valuable guidance to
national judges dealing with cases raising points of EU
law. Moreover, it provides insights into the reasoning
process of the EU Courts, which will be of interest to
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scholars in the field, and is built around a structure
that facilitates its use as a teaching material.
The Mueller Report Robert S. Mueller 2019-04-26 This is
the full Mueller Report, as released on April 18, 2019,
by the U.S. Department of Justice. A reprint of the
report exactly as it was issued by the government, it is
without analysis or commentary from any other source and
with nothing subtracted except for the material redacted
by the Department of Justice. The mission of the Mueller
investigation was to examine Russian interference in the
2016 Presidential election, consisting of possible
links, or "collusion," between the Donald Trump campaign
and the Russian government of Vladimir Putin as well as
any allegations of obstruction of justice in this
regard. It was also intended to detect and prosecute,
where warranted, any other crimes that surfaced during
the course of the investigation. The report consists of
a detailed summary of the various investigations and
inquiries that the Special Counsel and colleagues
carried out in these areas. The investigation was
initiated in the aftermath of the firing of FBI Director
James Comey by Donald Trump on May 9, 2017. The FBI,
under Director Comey, had already been investigating
links between Russia and the Trump campaign. Mueller
submitted his report to Attorney General William Barr on
March 22, 2019, and the Department of Justice released
the redacted report one month later.
Information Systems Security Rudrapatna K. Shyamasundar
2017-12-08 This book constitutes the refereed
proceedings of the 13th International Conference on
Information Systems Security, ICISS 2017, held in
Mumbai, India, in December 2017. The 17 revised full
papers and 7 short papers presented together with 2
invited papers were carefully reviewed and selected from
73 submissions. The papers address the following topics:
privacy/cryptography, systems security, security
analysis, identity management and access control,
security attacks and detection, network security.
The Constitutional Dimension of Contract Law Luca
Siliquini-Cinelli 2017-04-06 One of the hallmarks of the
present era is the discourse surrounding Human Rights
and the need for the law to recognise them. Various
national and supranational human rights instruments have
been developed and implemented in order to transition
society away from atrocity and callousness toward a more
just and inclusive future. In some countries this is
done by means of an overarching constitution, while in
others international conventions or ordinary legislation
hold sway. Contract law plays a pivotal role in this
context. According to many, this is done through the
much-debated ‘civilising mission’ of the contract, a
notion which itself constitutes the canon of the Western
liberal principle of ‘civilised economy’. The movement
away from the belief in the absolute freedom of
contract, which reached its zenith in the nineteenth
century, to the principles of fairness and justice that
underpin contract law today, is often deemed to be a
testament to this civilising influence. Delving into the
interplay between human rights policies, constitutional
law, and contract law from both theoretical and
practical perspectives, this first volume of a two-book
collection offers a totally new reappraisal of the
subject by gathering a collection of essays written by
contract law scholars from Europe, South Africa, Canada,
and Australia. Instead of providing the reader with a
sterile compilation of positivistic norms and policies
on the impact of fundamental rights and constitutional
law issues on contract law’s development, the authors
build on their personal experience to analyse specific
topics related to contracting that include a
constitutional dimension. The book fills an important
void in comparative law scholarship and in so doing
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represents the starting point for further debate on the
subject.
Judging Statutes Robert A. Katzmann 2014-08-14 In an
ideal world, the laws of Congress--known as federal
statutes--would always be clearly worded and easily
understood by the judges tasked with interpreting them.
But many laws feature ambiguous or even contradictory
wording. How, then, should judges divine their meaning?
Should they stick only to the text? To what degree, if
any, should they consult aids beyond the statutes
themselves? Are the purposes of lawmakers in writing law
relevant? Some judges, such as Supreme Court Justice
Antonin Scalia, believe courts should look to the
language of the statute and virtually nothing else.
Chief Judge Robert A. Katzmann of the U.S. Court of
Appeals for the Second Circuit respectfully disagrees.
In Judging Statutes, Katzmann, who is a trained
political scientist as well as a judge, argues that our
constitutional system charges Congress with enacting
laws; therefore, how Congress makes its purposes known
through both the laws themselves and reliable
accompanying materials should be respected. He looks at
how the American government works, including how laws
come to be and how various agencies construe
legislation. He then explains the judicial process of
interpreting and applying these laws through the
demonstration of two interpretative approaches,
purposivism (focusing on the purpose of a law) and
textualism (focusing solely on the text of the written
law). Katzmann draws from his experience to show how
this process plays out in the real world, and concludes
with some suggestions to promote understanding between
the courts and Congress. When courts interpret the laws
of Congress, they should be mindful of how Congress
actually functions, how lawmakers signal the meaning of
statutes, and what those legislators expect of courts
construing their laws. The legislative record behind a
law is in truth part of its foundation, and therefore
merits consideration.
After the Act Mavis Maclean 2019-04-18 After the Act
describes the aftermath of the recent removal under
LASPO of public funding from legal services in family
matters other than in defined cases such as child
protection and domestic abuse. Through analysis of the
policy context, interviews with key players, observation
of services provided by lawyers, students, lay support
workers and the advice sector, the authors outline the
work being done and the skills being used in a range of
settings. The book raises questions not only about
access to family justice, but about the role of law in
family matters in an increasingly post-legal society.
Fragmentation of the market in the new services offering
information, initial advice, online or alternative
dispute resolution – but rarely ongoing casework –
raises questions about where costs fall and how quality
can be assured. Many of these services are forms of
private ordering, where outcomes are hard to assess. If
neither the state nor the individual can afford full
legal services where the best interests of any child
involved are of paramount importance, and lawyers
negotiate to make best use of the resources available,
perhaps it is time to consider using lawyers
differently, with lay support, to solve problems before
they become disputes.
Judicial Bench Book on Violence Against Women in
Commonwealth East Africa Commonwealth Secretariat
2017-01-09 The Judicial Bench Book on Violence Against
Women in Commonwealth East Africa situates VAW in Kenya,
Rwanda, Tanzania and Uganda. By placing VAW within the
socio-cultural and legal context of the region, the
bench book will enhance the ability of judicial officers
to handle cases of VAW, both within a human rights as
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well as a gender perspective.
The Regulation of Assisted Reproductive Technologies in
Europe Erich Griessler 2022-05-13 This book explores the
social, ethical and legal implications of assisted
reproductive technologies (ART). Providing a comparative
analysis of several European countries, the authors
evaluate the varied approaches to the application of ART
throughout Europe. From a global perspective, countries
take very different approaches to the regulation of ART.
Countries apply restrictions to the access criteria for
these treatments and/or direct restrictions to the
practice of the techniques themselves. To understand
these varied approaches to ART practice and regulation,
it is necessary to understand the societal and political
background from which they emerged. This book therefore
consists of case studies from eight European countries
which provide insights into the status and development
of the regulation of ART in the last 40 years. The
country cases from all over Europe and the three
comparative chapters provide insights into the diversity
of current ART regulation across the continent as well
as into similarities, differences and trends in this
regulatory area. This book will be of interest to
practitioners of ART who are interested in understanding
the differences in regulation of ART in Europe, as well
as long-term trends in this respect. Given the ethical
and legal implications the book explores, it will also
be of interest to students or researchers in the fields
of social sciences, humanities and law.
Journals of the House of Lords Great Britain.
Parliament. House of Lords 1891
The Social Rights Jurisprudence in the Inter-American
Court of Human Rights Isaac de Paz González Working with
progressive conceptual categories relating to indigenous
property, cultural identity, the right to an adequate
standard of living and healthcare, the Inter-American
Court of Human Rights continues to build a
justiciability to determine the social rights of
marginalised individuals and groups in the Americas. In
a context of interpretative tensions of the social
rights as political goals and direct effects provisions,
Isaac de Paz González unveils the abilities, and the
practices of the Inter-American Court’s contribution to
the human rights practice in the Global South.
The Fate of Abraham Peter Oborne 2022-05-12 As the Cold
War faded into history, it appeared to have been
replaced by a new conflict - between Islam and the West.
Or so we are told. After the events of 9/11 and the
advent of the 'war on terror', this narrative seemed
prophetic. But, as Peter Oborne reveals in this
masterful new analysis, the concept of an existential
clash between the two is a dangerous and destructive
fantasy. Based on rigorous historical research and
forensic contemporary journalism that leads him
frequently into war-torn states and bloody conflict
zones, Oborne explains the myths, fabrications and
downright lies that have contributed to this pernicious
state of affairs. He shows how various falsehoods run
deep, reaching back as far as the birth of Islam, and
have then been repurposed for the modern day. Many in
senior positions in governments across the West have
suggested that Islam is trying to overturn our liberal
values and even that certain Muslims are conspiring to
take over the state, while Douglas Murray claims in his
new book that we face a 'War on the West'. But in
reality, these fears merely echo past debates, as we
continue to repeat the pattern of seemingly wilful
ignorance. With murderous attacks on Muslims taking
place from Bosnia in 1995 to China today, Oborne
dismantles the falsehoods that lie behind them, and he
opens the way to a clearer and more truthful mutual
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understanding that will benefit us all in the long run.
Vikings and the Vikings Paul Hardwick 2019-10-31 This
essay collection is a wide-ranging exploration of
Vikings, the television series that has successfully
summoned the historical world of the Norse people for
modern audiences to enjoy. From a range of critical
viewpoints, these all fresh essays explore the ways in
which past and present representations of the Vikings
converge in the show's richly textured dramatization of
the rise and fall of Ragnar Loobrok--and the exploits of
his heirs--creating what many viewers label a "true"
representation of the age. From the show's sources in
both saga literature and Victorian revival, to its
engagement with contemporary concerns regarding gender,
race and identity, via setting, sex, society and more,
this first book-length study of the History Channel
series appeals to fans of the show, Viking enthusiasts,
and anyone with an interest in medievalist
representation in the 21st century.
Authoritarian Politics in Turkey Bahar Baser 2017-05-30
Despite being democratically elected, Turkey's ruling
AKP party moved towards increasingly authoritarian
measures in the years that followed. After the coup
attempt in July 2016, the AKP government declared a
state of emergency which President Erdo?an saw as an
opportunity to purge the public sector of pro-Gülenist
individuals and criminalise opposition groups including
Kurdish separatists, Alevites, leftists and liberals.
The country experienced political turmoil and rapid
transformation, and debates around constitutional
amendments began that would change the regime to a
“Turkish style” presidential system. This book
identifies the process of democratic reversal in Turkey.
In particular, contributors explore the various ways
that a democratically elected political party used
elections to implement authoritarian measures. They
scrutinise the very concepts of democracy, elections and
autocracy to expose their flaws which can be manipulated
to advantage. The book includes chapters discussing the
roots of authoritarianism in Turkey; the political
economy of elections; the relationship between the
political Islamic groups and the government; Turkish
foreign policy; non-Muslim communities' attitudes
towards the AKP; and Kurdish citizens' voting patterns.
As well as following Turkey's political trajectory, this
book contextualises Turkey in the wider literature on
electoral and competitive authoritarianisms and explores
the country's future options.
Collective Punishment and Human Rights Law Cornelia
Klocker 2020-05-10 This book analyses collective
punishment in the context of human rights law.
Collective punishment is a concept deriving from the law
of armed conflict. It describes the punishment of a
group for an act allegedly committed by one of its
members and is prohibited in times of armed conflict.
Although the imposition of collective punishment has
been witnessed in situations outside armed conflict as
well, human rights instruments do not explicitly address
collective punishment. Consequently, there is a genuine
gap in the protection of affected groups in situations
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outside of or short of armed conflict. Supported by two
case studies on collective punishment in the Occupied
Palestinian Territories and in Chechnya, the book
examines potential options to close this gap in human
rights law in a way contributing to the empowerment of
affected groups. This analysis centres on the European
Convention on Human Rights due to its relevance to the
situation in Chechnya. By questioning whether human
rights instruments can encompass a prohibition of
collective punishment, the book contributes to the
broader academic debate on rights held by collectivities
in general and on collective human rights in particular.
The book will be of interest to students, academics and
policy makers in the areas of International Human Rights
Law, International Humanitarian Law and International
Criminal Law.
The U.S. Supreme Court and Contemporary Constitutional
Law: The Obama Era and Its Legacy Anna-Bettina Kaiser
2018-12-10 Der Oberste Gerichtshof der USA hat gerade
während der Regierungszeit Barack Obamas das
amerikanische Verfassungsrecht durch mehrere wegweisende
Urteile neu geprägt. Der vorliegende Band vereint
Beiträge renommierter Verfassungsrechtler aus den USA
und Europa, die die Entwicklungen während der ObamaRegierung und ihre anhaltende Bedeutung rekonstruieren,
analysieren und erklären.
Democracy and Fake News Serena Giusti 2020-12-30 This
book explores the challenges that disinformation, fake
news, and post-truth politics pose to democracy from a
multidisciplinary perspective. The authors analyse and
interpret how the use of technology and social media as
well as the emergence of new political narratives has
been progressively changing the information landscape,
undermining some of the pillars of democracy. The volume
sheds light on some topical questions connected to fake
news, thereby contributing to a fuller understanding of
its impact on democracy. In the Introduction, the
editors offer some orientating definitions of post-truth
politics, building a theoretical framework where various
different aspects of fake news can be understood. The
book is then divided into three parts: Part I helps to
contextualise the phenomena investigated, offering
definitions and discussing key concepts as well as
aspects linked to the manipulation of information
systems, especially considering its reverberation on
democracy. Part II considers the phenomena of
disinformation, fake news, and post-truth politics in
the context of Russia, which emerges as a laboratory
where the phases of creation and diffusion of fake news
can be broken down and analysed; consequently, Part II
also reflects on the ways to counteract disinformation
and fake news. Part III moves from case studies in
Western and Central Europe to reflect on the
methodological difficulty of investigating
disinformation, as well as tackling the very delicate
question of detection, combat, and prevention of fake
news. This book will be of great interest to students
and scholars of political science, law, political
philosophy, journalism, media studies, and computer
science, since it provides a multidisciplinary approach
to the analysis of post-truth politics.
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